

April 2024

GMB Members in the Ministry of Justice

Shared Services

Survey: Your Experience!

SSCL runs shared services on behalf of the Ministry of Justice and other Departments and bodies. GMB has been made aware by members of problems regarding over and underpayments, incorrect information, etc and we want to understand the impact of SSCL on you, and with the information you provide, make demands on the employer to improve how SSCL operates.

Please **complete the survey online by 6th May 2024.** We will produce a summary of the findings to members and let you know what we will be taking to your employer.

We encourage all of our members in the MoJ to complete this survey.

You can complete this survey by scanning this QR Code



Or by following this link - https://forms.office.com/e/j0XQFJPPJm

Not a GMB member? Join today at www.gmb.org.uk/join